
Dedicated to a hetter Brisbane

Your Ref: 11.11.04

18 October 2016

Submission No. 009 
Received 19 October 2016

Brisbane City Council a b n  72 002 765 795

Office o f the Lord Mayor and Chief Executive Officer 
Chief Executive's Office
Level 23, 266 George Street Brisbane Old 4000 
GPO Box 1434 Brisbane Old 4001 
T 07 3403 8888 F 07 3334 0043 
www.brisbane.qld.gov.au

Mr Glenn Butcher MP 
Chair
Agriculture and Environment Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE OLD 4000

Email; aec@parliament.qld.gov.au

Dear Mr Butcher

Thank you for your letter of 19 August 2016 calling for public submissions on the Auditor- 
General’s Report 16: 2015-16 Flood resilience o f river catchments.

Brisbane City Council (Council) supports the submission put forward by the Council of 
Mayors South East Queensland (CCMSEQ) on 17 Cctober2016.

Thank you for writing to me.

Yours sincerely

Colin Jensen
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Ref: C 020762-2016

Att. Council of Mayors (SEQ) Submission to the Inquiry on the A udito r G enera l’s Report 16: 2 0 1 5 -1 6 - Flood resilience o f river 
catchments
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